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MEMORANDUM
To:  Planning Commissioners
From: Robert Mansfield, AICP, Planner III
RE:  Housing Element Workshop
The County of Madera entered in to a contract with Mintier-Harnish out of Sacramento to
prepare our Housing Element of the General Plan. The update is required by State Law, and is

the only General Plan element that has this requirement.

To date, the County has held one Task Force meeting and one public workshop. Tonight’s
meeting is the second of those workshops.

The County is well ahead of schedule to meet the January, 2016 deadline for certification
by the Housing and Community Development Department.



